
PC Committee 

From: 	 Kanoelani Davis <molokainuiahina@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 15, 2017 5:13 PM 
To: 	 PC Committee 
Subject: 	 Hawaiian practitioners on Molokai 

To whom it may concern, 

Please use this as a testimony for the Bill regarding practitioners on the island of Molokai Having a seat on the planning 
commission. There is no doubt that there are qualified practitioners as well as conservationists that would have great 
interest in being a part of the planning commission. If there are any questions or concerns please feel free to contact 
myself, practitioner on Molokai, via email here, or by phone at 808-450-6218x 

Sincerely, 
Kanoelani Davis 
Kumu Hula 
Hawaiian Arts Director 
Ho'ôni'o 
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